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ADDENDUM NO. 005 

 
Questions & Answers: April 4, 2023 
Call for Curators and Programming 

 
The I-195 Redevelopment District (District) is seeking proposals from curators, event organizers, 
and those interested in community programming for Providence Innovation District Park’s (Park) 
2023 events season. The following questions and answers were conveyed during a non-
mandatory virtual information session on April 4, 2023. 
 
Question 1: Where can you find the application?  
 
Answer 1: The editable .pdf application can be found at: 
https://www.195district.com/documents/.  
 
Question 2: Is it recommended to list promotional expenses, such as social media advertisements 
on the budget?  
 
Answer 2: Yes, there is a specific line item in the budget section of the RFP for marketing and 
promotional expenses. Applicants should be as detailed as possible in their responses to the 
budget section, including specifics about what promotional avenues they plan to utilize for their 
events.  
 
Question 3: What communication channel is recommended for working with the Guild?  
 
Answer 3: Once an application is approved, Park staff can make an introduction to the Guild and 
aid with any necessary scheduling coordination. 
 
Question 4: If a program is occurring within the Guild footprint, is it still eligible for the Call for 
Curators Grant?  
 
Answer 4: Yes.  
 
Question 5: Would an installation be eligible for the Call for Curators grant?  
 
Answer 5: Yes, installations or proposed extended programming proposals are eligible for the 
Call for Curators grant funding. 
 
Question 6: What are the needed precautions for a multi-day installation in a public outdoor 
space? Will items disappear if they are not secured to something?  
 
Answer 6: Suggested precautions for an installation could include weather events, specifically 
high winds, and public interaction whether positive or negative. The District will work with 



grantees to discuss any guidelines on specific structures or installations but is not responsible for 
any damages that might occur to an installation.  
 
Question 7: Have you had musical events in the space? What are the power considerations?  
 
Answer 7: District Park has hosted several musical events ranging from large-scale productions 
with staging and lighting rigs to small-scale productions requiring only a small sound system or 
amplifier. There are electric outlets on half of the light poles on the west side of the Park that can 
be used to power small-scale productions. For large-scale productions with more substantial 
power needs, applicants might need to procure a power generator.   
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